Friends of HB City Junior Guards
P.0.Box 5082
Huntington Beach, CA 92615
Friendsof HBJG@gmail.com
@FriendsofHBJG

April 15, 2024

To: Huntington Beach Fire Department
Scott M. Haberle, Fire Chief

2000 Main Street

Huntington Beach, CA 92648

Re: The First amended and restated Memorandum of Understanding
between The City of Huntington Beach and Friends of the H.B. City
Junior Guards. Approved by the Huntington Beach City Council on
March 15, 2021.

Friends of the H.B. City Junior Guards board met on April 9, 2024 and
voted unanimously to terminate the first amended and restated
Memorandum Of Understanding between the City of Huntington Beach
and Friends of the H.B. City Junior Guards, approved by the City Council,
here after referred to as the “MOU".

In accordance with page 4, section 5 as the subject MOU. Friends of the
H.B. City Junior Guards, here after referred to as “FGJ’s” or “FJG” is here
by giving written notice to the CITY of Huntington Beach of the
termination of the subject MOU effective 6 months from the date of this
notification, or at an earlier date if agreed upon by both the CITY of
Huntington Beach and the FJG’s. Also, under page 4 section 5 of the
MOU, the CITY will be obligated to purchase any and all of the FJG’s
unsold inventory of new uniforms, clothing, and merchandise at FJG’s
original purchase price. FJG will provide the CITY with a complete
inventory and invoices for the original purchase price of said items.
FJG'S will also provide the CITY with an invoice for reimbursement to
Friends of the H.B. City Junior Guards on or before May 1, 2024.

Respectfully ,

LD, esy,
David W. Simcox, President
Friends of the H.B. City Junior Guards




